# Wildcat Newsletter

Week of August 28, 2023

## STEP IT UP FUNDRAISER CONTINUES AND CROSSWALK SAFETY

Dear Parents and Guardians:

Thank you for the amazing support for the first 5 days of our STEP IT UP FUNDRAISER. This is the one major fundraiser that our school will do this school year. The end date of this fundraiser is September 5, 2023. We might have other fundraisers through PTSO and other school organizations. Again, we appreciate the support of your families and friends.



We want to improve school safety in our crosswalk areas. Please watch for the limit lines in the crosswalk. Pedestrians have the right of way and we want our students to be safe. Our crossing guard and teachers want to make sure that students and families can cross safely in yellow crossing pedestrian areas. Some cars are prohibiting safe crossing in these areas. Thanking you in advance for your understanding.

Sincerely.
Mrs. Porter
EIS Principal

#### **Homework Help**

Click link below:

https://www.etiwanda.org/page/live-homework-help



#### **Other Important Flyers**

Click these links:

Please read these important links.
Signs Of Suicide Information Letter.pdf

www.etiwandaschoolspiritwear.com

### **Upcoming Events and Information**

- School breakfast and lunch are free of charge to all ESD students attending in-person instruction.
   No application required. We are not able to accept deliveries for GrubHub, DoorDash, Uber Eats and others. Thank you for your understanding. Please encourage your child to bring their student ID daily. This process helps us serve lunch quickly. Thank you for your support.
- August Lunch Menu
- Wednesdays-College and AVID Gear
- · Fridays-Spirit Wear or School Colors
- Intramural Volleyball 7th and 8th Tues. and Thurs.
- August 30 and September 1-AVID Popsicle Sales
- September 4 and 11- No School-Labor Day and Non-Student Day

